
I am writing to share my thoughts on Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold project. There are many 

reasons why I am excited for Perpetua's project to come to life. It would provide America with our 

only mined supply of antimony, a mineral critical to our national defense and energy sectors. I hope 

through my comments you will understand why I want to see this project move forward. 

The Stibnite Gold Project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy, 

especially when using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. Historic mining operations, development of 

former town site and natural processes have resulted in significant degradation of many elements of 

the environment. Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation from previous mining activity 

and excessive erosion are all of great concern to Idahoans. Right now, fish haven't swam past an 

abandoned mine pit for more than 80 years. Perpetua will reconnect fish passage before mining ever 

begins. The company will also improve water quality and temperature to further help fish. More 

improvements were made to these areas after the DEIS was released. Now, Perpetua Resources has 

identified ways to keep water temperature at or below baseline conditions. The Stibnite Gold Project 

would finance reclamation efforts to address these problems, boost Idaho's economy and help 

secure a critical mineral America needs. It is a win-win for everyone. 

Perpetua Resources wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project 

site. We should let them, especially considering the permitting process has worked and helped the 

company identify how to improve water quality and temperature in the SDEIS. Please permit the 

Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project forward. 

William Ressegue 


